

Truckee Rotary Community Foundation

P. O. Box 3210 • Truckee, California 96160

May 9, 2023

Sagehen Outdoor Education Program

PRESIDENT
Steve Randall

Attn: Candy Blesse P.O. Box 8397 Truckee, CA 96162

VICE PRESIDENT Brent Collinson

Dear Candy:

SECRETARY
Brent Collinson

TREASURER Brian Marsh

The Truckee Rotary Community Foundation is pleased to award a grant this year, in the amount of \$1,000.00 to Sagehen Outdoor Education Program.

DIRECTORS
Kevin Murphy
Joanne Roubique
Ruth Cross
Tom Cook

This contribution is granted based upon the vote of the Board of Directors of the Truckee Rotary Foundation, members of the Rotary Club of Truckee and the Truckee Sunrise Rotary Club.

Please accept our best wishes for great success in you endeavors.

Brian A. Marsh, Treasurer

530.550.2350

bmarsh629@gmail.com